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Date : November 8,2000 . xo.: T/DI8VI307D .

Sha’ban 12, 1421H &~

Dr. John W. Jost

Executive Director (IUPAC)

International Union of Pure & Applied Chemistry
P.O. Box 13757,

Research Triangle Park

North Carolina 27709-3757.

U.S.A.

Dear Sir,
Sub: IUPAC Annual Subscription.

We have just received your invoices for annual membership fees for the years 2000 and 2001
and would like to inform you that we have, so far, not received your invoice for the year 2000
hence payment could not be made.

However, we regret to inform you that due to certain reasons it is not possible for us to continue
membership of [UPAC and, therefore, would like you to please strike off the name of King
Abdulaziz City for Science and Technology (KACST) from your membership list.

In the meantime, we would like to express our grateful thanks for your cooperation and
coordination in this field of activities. We wish you success in your future programs and plans
to bring about amelioration for the humanity of this globe.

Thank you and best regards.

D

Sincerely,

L

-~ Fahad Huraib
.~~~ Director
Directorate of International Cooperation
KACST
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